
Martha Guzman Aceves was appointed Commissioner at the CPUC by Governor Edmund G. 
Brown Jr. on Dec. 28, 2016. She has focused on issues related to fuel switching, broadband 
access, water affordability, access to distributed solar and various other energy and 
telecommunications issues.  She previously served as deputy legislative affairs secretary in the 
Office of the Governor since 2011, focusing on natural resources, environmental protection, 
energy and food and agriculture. She was sustainable communities program director for the 
California Rural Legal Assistance Foundation from 2005 to 2011. From 2006 to 2008, she 
worked with Swanton Berry Farm on human resources issues including a new employee-stock 
ownership program. She was legislative coordinator for United Farm Workers from 1999 to 
2005, working on labor and environmental issues. In 2010, she co-founded Communities for a 
New California, a charitable organization promoting increased civic engagement of 
underrepresented communities. Guzman Aceves earned a Master of Science degree in 
agricultural and resource economics from the University of California, Davis, and a Bachelor of 
Science in International Economics from Georgetown University. 
 
 


